
Dear Class of 2022 Families,
 �e viewing of the Photo Montage/Slideshow at the annual Senior Banquet is a time-honored 
Manhasset tradition that is widely regarded as the highlight of the evening. �e slideshow will 
commemorate the Class of 2022’s school memories from kindergarten to the present, with the 
emphasis placed on high school. It is our committee's goal to have every Senior represented
in the montage.

 WE CANNOT DO IT WITHOUT YOU!
DEADLINE FOR PHOTOS IS MIDNIGHT

FRIDAY, OCTOBER 8TH
We need your help and your photos to make this endeavor a success!

Please email your photos to: SBMHS2022@gmail.com
Questions? Email Bianca DeGaudenzi at bdega@optonline.net

Please look through the photographs you have collected through the years beginning with
kindergarten. Photos may include school-related activities such as class presentations, �eld trips, 
�eld days, class pictures, 6th grade promotion, dances, proms, choir, band or orchestra concerts, 
inductions, clubs (including Manhasset club sports teams such as crew or hockey), science fairs, 
theatre productions, middle or high school sports teams or events, and school parties.

PLEASE NOTE: MANHASSET SOCCER CLUB, PAL SOCCER AND LACROSSE,
CYO BASKETBALL OR OTHER YOUTH TRAVEL SPORTS TEAMS

ARE NOT SCHOOL-RELATED ACTIVITIES

GENERAL GUIDELINES
•  Select 3-5 photos of your senior and his/her senior classmates; group shots are most desirable
    and solo shots will most likely not be used.
•  Please list the names of all students in each photo.
•  Only .JPG versions of photos can be used; hardcopy photos, .PDF, .PPT or .EPS versions
     cannot be accepted; please ensure all photos submitted are .jpg only!
•  Photos should not include siblings, other family members, or students from other grades
    PLEASE NOTE: the Senior Banquet Journal and the Yearbook ads, which are completely
    separate from the senior banquet slideshow, may include family pics).

We look forward to putting together the Senior Banquet Slideshow and sharing with you this 
sweet and sentimental journey back to our children's fondest memories of school. We truly
appreciate your assistance in making this possible!

�ank you,

Bianca DeGaudenzi & John Hyland

SENIOR BANQUET SLIDESHOW


